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April 12, 2021 

 

VIA LMS 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street, N.E. 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Attn: Video Division, Media Bureau 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

 TV-49, Inc. (“TV-49”) is the assignee of applications to acquire unbuilt construction 

permits WZDS-LD, W32EQ-D, W30EM-D, K20OO-D, K15IQ-D and K36LI-D (the 

“Permits”).1  TV-49 hereby confirms the representations made in the pending extension 

requests,2 and assuming the Commission consents to the assignment application and the pending 

requests for extension of time to construct the Permits, TV-49 intends to construct the facilities 

by 01/13/2022, the timeline for construction represented in such requests.   

Any questions concerning this matter may be directed to the undersigned.  

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

         Evan Fieldman 

       

 

                                                             
1 See LMS File Nos. 0000141099 and 0000141103. 
2 See LMS File Nos. 0000139519, 0000139521, 0000139522, 0000139688, 0000139523 and 0000139524 


